
Vincentia High School 
South Coast United Mountain Bikers 

South Coast Schools Sports Unit 
Invite you to enter teams from your school into the 

‘Coondoo Classic’ 
South Coast Public Schools Mountain Bike Championships 2024 

17 Years of the Great Race  
Currambene State Forest: NSW : August 

 
Dear PE, Sport Co-ordinator & Mountain Bike Enthusiast, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite your school to participate in the ‘Seventeenth South 
Coast Public Schools Mountain Bike Championships’. Vincentia High School and South Coast 
United Mountain Bikers (Scum) will be hosting the ‘COONDOO CLASSIC’ which is the only 
mountain bike event to be held in NSW for students of Government Schools by a Government 
School. 
 
The 2 day event will be held at the Currambene State Forest on the 22nd and 23rd August 2024. 
  
Day 1 will consist of the track being open from 1.00pm and students are requested to have a parent 
or teacher from their school for supervision. This is optional for schools to familiarise themselves 
with the course. 
 
Day 2 will be a 4 hour XC enduro team event. Starting at 10am, and finishing at 2pm.  The event 
has an emphasis on team participation and is aimed at all levels of secondary school riders – both 
girls and boys.  The XC enduro – event will consist of 3 or 4 riders in a relay style and the entry 
categories are broken down into school year groups (7/8, 9/10 & 11/12) with each year group 
having male, female and mixed teams. 
 
The entry to the championships is $35 per competitor, which includes insurance and a free sausage 
sandwich.  Soft drinks and snacks are available for purchase. There are many spot prizes throughout 
the event and perpetual trophies for the winning schools in each category. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you and your students at Currambene State Forest in August 2024. 
You should monitor the ‘Coondoo Classic’ section of the Vincentia High School website at  
http://www.vincentia-h.schools.nsw.edu.au/ for updates on the event, and more news about the 
course as the championships draws closer. Entries will be available on the website from Monday 
27th May, 2024 via a spreadsheet which you will be able to downloaded from the Vincentia High 
School website or receive by emailing bakersmtb @mac.com or catherine.head@det.nsw.edu.au. I 
thank you for your support and look forward to seeing you on the track.  
 
Regards, 
Sasha Joura 
Event Convener 
Vincentia High School 
  
Contact Details 

Event Convener/ Race Director          Race Director / Registration & Entry    
Sasha Joura     Catherine Head     
(w) (02) 44416766 )    (w) (02) 4441 6766     
(m) ( 0 459784 360  )                                                            ( m ) ( 0457082203)  
 

Enclosures: 
A. Information Sheets on 2024 ‘Coondoo Classic’ South Coast Schools Mountain Bike Championships. 
B. Standard waiver information for riders and parents. 
C. Entry Form 
D. Risk Assessment 
 


